
 

 

NOTICE: STG Seattle CFS Is Closed Due To Weather 

 
Please advise your clients of potential delays. 
  

Dear Business Partner,  
 
Our STG Seattle facility is closed today due to increment weather. During this time, 
please use our website for shipment information. For further inquiries, reach out via 
email.  
 
 

 Imports: Seaimports@summitnw.com 
 Local Dispatch: Seadispatch@summitnw.com 
 Canada Moves: YVRdispatch@summitnw.com 
 Seattle Sales: SeattleSales@stgusa.com 


